Student Reminders for AP Exams:

1.

2.

3.

9.

AP Exams will be administered during the next two weeks
(May 7- May18)

The exam locations will be posted outside your AP
Teacher’s Classroom on the day of the exam.

Please make sure you arrive on time for your exam. If your
exam begins at 8:00 AM, make sure you are in place by 7:45
AM. All exams will begin on time.

Please do not bring cell phones to the exam room. This is a
strict policy. An AP Exam may be canceled if a student has
a cell phone or other electronic equipment (including Apple
iWatch) during testing. Exam Proctors are not responsible
for cell phones.

Please do not bring testing material to the exam room.
Students will need to bring several No. 2 pencils, blue or
black pens, and approved calculators (if applicable).

The AP Psychology Exam is scheduled for Monday, May 7,
2018 at 12:30 PM in the Gym.

The AP Physics | Exam is scheduled for Tuesday, May 8th at
1:00 PM in the Gym.

We have a record number of students taking the AP Exams,
so we will test in the Gym for a quiet, secure testing
environment.

Afternoon exams may run past the end of the school day.
Please plan accordingly.

10. Thank you very much for your patience as we administer

over 1250 Exams! We wish each student the best as they
take their exams! Go Wildcats!!



